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Resignation of Company Director 
 
 
Ms Monika Pawel has advised the Board of iQ3Corp Limited (ASX:IQ3) of her resignation as a non-executive 
director. Ms Pawel will not stand for re-election at the next AGM. 
 
The Board of Directors extends its gratitude to Ms Pawel for her valued contribution to the Board. 
 
For and on behalf of the Board of iQ3Corp Limited. 
 
 
 
 
Aysha Hollingdale 
Company Secretary 

 

 


